AOH Irish Festival in the Forest Saturday, September 22nd, 2018

Call for non-food vendors with the following products:
 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Quality Irish products including Irish fashions, pottery, linens, gifts, etc.
· Celtic jewelry
· Imported packaged foods from Ireland
· Irish Genealogy products
· Celtic crafts
· Musical instruments typically played by Irish performers
· Irish oriented Photography and art
· Irish Music and literature

A full description of the festival is at: irishfestintheforest.com

The Irish Festival in the Forest will be held on South Taylor Street in downtown Wake Forest, NC on Saturday, September 22, 2018. This event has expanded greatly over the years from a local celebration to a regional festival. Expected increased attendance (5000-10,000) 

This year’s costs are:                                                                
10’ x 10’ area       $125                	
10’ x 20’ area       $250               

Vendor sites will be stand-alone with no access to electricity. Access for vendors to set up on South Taylor Street will begin at 12pm on Saturday, September 22nd. Vendors are expected to be set up and be ready for the festival by 2:30pm. Vendors are expected to stay throughout the day with breakdown of their sites to begin no sooner than 9:30pm.

NOTICE:  You must use weights or water jugs to hold the tents down. 
                    Stakes are not allowed

Please email us at: ssullyaoh@gmail.com with a description of your products. If you have a web site please include it and we will try to put a link to it so people can see what will be available at the festival.

Make checks out to: Hibernian Charity of Wake County
Send checks to:
Stephen Sullivan
6009 Jones Farm Rd.
Wake Forest, NC 27587
Questions: call Stephen Sullivan 919-624-6642  
